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“We’ve worked hard to create a good 
family living experience at Oak Grove. 
Seeing these kids out enjoying a game of 
soccer is a dream come true.

 Frank Miller,  

 Oklahoma City Housing Authority

By connecting the resources of passionate donors 
with hard-working charitable organizations, the 
Oklahoma City Community Foundation is building 
community impact to improve the lives of our 
neighbors. A recent grant from our Parks & Public 
Space Initiative is improving the quality of life for 
residents in Oklahoma City Housing Authority’s Oak 
Grove development in southwest Oklahoma City. 
With limited resources, the property had minimal 
shade making it undesirable for recreational activity, 
especially during the heat of the summer. We helped 
plant 162 trees in the neighborhood, creating a 
shaded, more enjoyable area for children to play.
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